
 JEFFERSON TOWNSHIP                                                                                 
Special Meeting 
Carsonville Fire Company Building  
November 16, 2010 

CALL TO ORDER 
The November 16, 2010 Special Meeting of the Jefferson Township Board of Supervisors was 
called to order at 6:30 PM by Chairman Alan Loesch.  
Members present: Chairman Alan Loesch, Vice-Chairman Margaret Peterson, Supervisor Keith 
Crum.  
Secretary present: Robyn Loesch  

 
OLD BUSINESS  - NONE 

 

NEW BUSINESS  
The Supervisors discussed the current Assessment Permit process. Currently, the Supervisors 
approve the local assessment permit, and an applicant does not have a second Board to hear any 
potential assessment permit appeals. Also, increased State and Federal regulations on such 
issues as Floodplain and Stormwater management require more technical review before a permit is 
issued. There was a discussion about appointing Light-Heigel to handle all of the Assessment 
permits, and what changes would have to be made to the current assessment permit forms, 
placards, administrative costs, and the application process. 
 
There was also a short discussion of the proposed Regional Comprehensive Plan.  
   
PUBLIC COMMENT   NONE 
 

ADJOURNMENT  
Alan Loesch motioned to adjourn the meeting, second Keith Crum. All were in favor and the 
meeting adjourned at  7:00PM. 
 
Robyn Loesch 
Secretary/Treasurer 

  


